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Since the new bus timetable has come into effect it takes much longer to get to where I 
want to go. For example I work at Kensington and on the old timetable on a good trip it took 
20 minutes but on some occasions now it takes me 1 hour. This is due to the cut in bus 
services to try to drive people onto the light rail which often doesn't take me to where I 
want to go. 


